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MEDIA STATEMENT 

CLARITY ON REPORTS THAT TREASURY IS INVESTIGATING A SARS UNIT 

 

National Treasury notes reports purporting that it is investigating a South African Revenue 

Service (SARS) rogue unit. It is important to point out that National Treasury first learnt 

about the unit through the media. 

The department is in the process of looking into the matter and intends to seek clarification 

from SARS on the alleged unit. Currently there is no so called investigation on the matter. 

 

For any further enquiries contact: Yolisa Tyantsi 082 389 2443 
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